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Increase in GP Inquiries 
Requests from other colleges to meet and discuss BC’s GP work have increased significantly.  We 
have recently connected with the following colleges in at least one phone/zoom call but often two 
phone/zoom calls – once with their leadership team and a second with a larger group: 
 

• Mission College 
• Allan Hancock College 
• Sierra College 
• College of the Canyons 
• San Diego City College 
• Mt. San Jacinto College 
• Citrus College 
• Fresno City College 
• Santa Ana College 
• Fresno City College 
• Palomar College 

 
 
On-Site Visits 
The following have pushed for on-site visits following our discussions.  We have hosted three 
colleges on-site so far and have three more on the calendar for spring 2019.   
 
February 26-27   Allan Hancock 
February 12-13, 2019   Mt. San Jacinto College 
February 12-13, 2019   Citrus College 
December 10, 2018   Fresno City College 
November 13-14, 2018  Santa Ana College 
 
 
Identified Needs 

1. Frequently Asked Questions document 
2. Strengthened web presence for external viewership 
3. Stock Guided Pathways PowerPoint for use across campus 
4. Leadership team for external inquiries (interviews, FLEX presentations, campus visits, etc.) 
5. Tracking document of all travel, outreach, and dissemination activities to identify budget 

impact and for reporting on various grants 
6. Other? 


